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Donna Conkling

From: Andrea Dabbar <apdabbar@aol.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 12:40 PM

To: Clerk's Department; proscars@aol.com

Subject: I oppose curbside recycling pick up

To Village Board - 

 

I am unable to attend the meeting on Tue night but I firmly oppose the proposal to require recycling to be placed at the 

curb.  

1) it is a hardship to elderly or anyone with an injury.  

2) many of us would have to purchase new rolling cans to even make transporting the recycled possible. Therefore 

throwing out good cans. I’m only 50 and I’m unable to carry my recycling to the curb.  

3) people will recycle less items to reduce their burden  

4) recycled items will be placed out the night before and potentially blown all over the street.  

Paper goods are currently blown all over Secor Road.  

Please do not eliminate house pick up, 

Andrea Dabbar 

52 Secor Road 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


